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Instructions: Fill in your name and the name of your state where indicated below in < >. Then, copy and paste the letter along with your state’s bill text into an email message to your governor and each of your state legislators (add the governor’s/legislator’s name before sending).
Tip: If you are copying and pasting the text below into an email web message form and some of the characters turn into question marks (?) after you paste them, try copying the text and then (while the text is still selected) select Edit -> Paste Special -> Unformatted Unicode Text (so that the unformatted text pastes on top of (replaces) the previous text). Now select all the Unicode text and paste it into the email message box. If the letter and bill exceed the total character limit of the message box, just paste the cover letter itself, followed by a note and a URL link at the bottom that says: "To read the full text of the <STATE NAME> MGM Bill proposal, please go to <LINK>.
 


Dear <GOVERNOR NAME/STATE REP. NAME/STATE SENATOR NAME>,
On behalf of male infants and children in the state of <STATE NAME>, I am writing to ask you to formally sponsor the enclosed Male Genital Mutilation (MGM) Bill proposal. The MGM Bill would protect all boys in the state of <STATE NAME> from the harmful practice of forced genital cutting (commonly referred to as circumcision).
Male circumcision is the surgical removal of the foreskin, which is a specialized zone of skin and tissue covering the penis designed specifically to enhance male sexual pleasure. When the foreskin is amputated, thousands of erogenous nerve endings are taken with it, including the ridged band and some or all of the frenulum. Circumcision also causes the head of the penis to keratinize (become covered with callus), resulting in a further decline in sexual sensation. The frictionless natural gliding mechanism of the penis that protects against chafing and dryness during intercourse is destroyed as well, making sex less enjoyable for both the male and his partner.
Circumcision is a sexually damaging procedure that should only be performed on children if there is a clear, compelling, and immediate medical need. The American Academy of Pediatrics and the American Medical Association both advise against routine male circumcision for any preventive health reason (including prevention of HIV/AIDS) because the risks and consequences of the surgery outweigh any potential medical benefits. In addition, eight U.S. based children’s rights groups have endorsed the MGM Bill in the past year as support for this legislation builds across our nation.

Boys have a constitutional right to be protected from medically unnecessary genital cutting. The Fourteenth Amendment to the U.S. Constitution declares that “No state shall…deny to any person within its jurisdiction the equal protection of the laws.” Unfortunately, boys have been denied their equal protection since 1997, when the U.S. Female Genital Mutilation Act took effect.

Too many male infants in our state are suffering from circumcision because no specific <STATE NAME> statute exists to protect them. For the sake of our boys, I urge you to step forward and sponsor the <STATE NAME> MGM Bill proposal. Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

<YOUR NAME>
<YOUR STREET ADDRESS>

<YOUR CITY, YOUR STATE  YOUR ZIP+4 CODE>

<PASTE YOUR STATE BILL TEXT HERE>
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